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February 2011 

In this issue:- 1. Financial Year end (31st January 2011) 

2. Open Night – Tuesday 29rd March 2011 
    3. Prayer for 16 new students for September 2011 intake 

Financial year end: give thanks that we were able to balance the books for 

the year. Income exceeded expenditure by just £5,500. A small margin but nevertheless we are 
grateful to the Lord for His provision. 

 

COLLEGE OPEN NIGHT 
 

Tuesday 29th March 2011      6:30pm – 9:30pm 
(presentation at 7:30pm) 

 

An opportunity to discover the college and the courses available for yourself. 
 

Come and go as you please  
See the premises – meet staff & students 

PowerPoint presentations; Course Information 
Tea/Coffee and an opportunity to chat 

Prospective students, friends, supporters 
 

ALL WELCOME 

 

PLEASE PRAY for 16 new students for the September 

2011 intake. Last year you prayed with us for an intake of 16 
and God answered those prayers. 16 full-time students will 
keep our numbers at the same level for the incoming year. 
So please intercede with us for this new intake. 
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